
Historically, bighorn sheep were widespread 

and abundant in Colorado. Today’s remnant 

herds are at risk - in large part due to respi-

ratory disease outbreaks associated with ex-

posure to domestic sheep. Help agencies 

make scientifically based land management 

decisions by reporting your observations of 

bighorn sheep, especially those seen near 

domestic sheep.

B I GHORN  SH E EP 
MON I TOR ING

YOU CAN HELP!

photo by George Jones

mountainstudies.org/bighorndetails 

Questions? Email artemis@mountainstudies.org



Please report any sightings

of bighorn sheep by uploading a

photo to iNaturalist.org.

Report all sightings of bighorns near  

domestic sheep to the area biologist of  

CO Parks and Wildlife:

Durango   970.375.6714

Monte Vista   719.587.6905

Montrose   970.252.6051

Gunnison   970.641.7888

SHARE  YOUR  
OBS ERVAT IONS
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